
We have been learning 
about….
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Year 1 took us for a walk around the block to look at 
different gardens.  We found lots of different flowers. 



Which was your 
favourite 
flower?



We have been 
learning to use the 
rekenreks. 
Reds to the ready!! 



We used the 
rekenreks to 
practise our 
number bonds:
7 is made of……
6 is made of …..



We found wild 
garlic and potatoes 
in the vegetable 
beds we are going 
to plant!



The Nursery went to 
explore the garden at 
the front of the school 
house.  They thought 
about what they 
would like to see in 
the garden.



When they were 
looking at the 
garden the children 
asked what was 
inside the school 
house…..so we 
went in to explore!



We thought about the flowers we had 
seen in the garden and around the school.  
We painted the flowers we would like to 
see in our garden!





Amazing 
buildings!





We planted the sunflowers 
for the sunflower growing 
competition!



What else did you learn 
about this week?






